
Legal Notice 

 

Skagit County, a political subdivision for the State of Washington, invites qualified vendors to respond to 
a Call for Bid for Getac Computer Hardware to be procured for our Information Services department.  

 

The Call to Bid document may be obtained on Skagit County’s website at 
www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/Rfp/ on or after September 17, 2024. 

 

All bid proposals shall be delivered by mail or by hand to the Skagit County Commissioners office no later 
than 3:00pm Pacific Standard Time on October 4, 2024, per the instructions in the Call to Bid 
documentation. 

 

LATE BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. All bid proposals and accompanying documentation will become the 
property of Skagit County Government and may not be returned. 

 

http://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/Rfp/

